

16th November 2018

Dear Parent/ Carer.

## **Christmas Concert 2018**

We are delighted to be able to invite you and your families to our Christmas Concert on Thursday 13th December at Studley High School. Music and Performing Arts pupils are currently working very hard rehearsing pieces in preparation for the event which will feature performances from pupils across all year groups.

The evening begins at 6pm in the school hall and includes an interval with the opportunity to purchase festive goods from our Christmas marketplace along with seasonal refreshments all provided by our fundraising Camps International pupils. It is expected that the concert should conclude by 8pm.

Tickets are priced at £4 for Adult and £3 Concessions and can be purchased via Parentpay or by providing payment in a named envelope to reception. Please note that due to the popularity of this concert, tickets will not be available to purchase on the door.

We look forward to welcoming you on the evening.

With thanks for your support,

GIBUTTEY

Miss G Bussey Lead teacher of music









